
Year 2 Newsletter 
Autumn 2

Welcome back and I hope that you 
all had a lovely half-term break.  

This half-term will be very busy, as 
we start our Christmas 

preparations. There are lots of 
exciting events planned across 

school. Please contact me through 
Class Dojo if you have any queries.

Miss McLoughlin

English

In English, we will be reading 
Lauren Child’s retelling of 

‘Goldilocks and the Three Bears’ 
and producing some stories 

and letters based on the book. 
In our Phonics sessions, we will 
be learning some tricky silent 

letters.

Maths

Our Maths’ focus is Addition 
and Subtraction. We will begin 
by working on the key number 

bonds to 10 and 20, that the 
children learned in Year 1, 

before moving on to some larger 
numbers.

P.E.

Year 2 will have P.E. on 
Wednesdays and 

Thursdays (both outdoor 
sessions, weather 

permitting). Children 
should attend school in 

their P.E. kit consisting of 
leggings/joggers (black 

or grey), trainers and a St. 
Paul’s red t-shirt with 
their school jumper, 
cardigan or fleece.

Reading Books

Reading as regularly as 
possible to an adult can really 
help your child’s progress. We 
would like to see your child 

read a minimum of FIVE times a 
week at home, which will be 

checked in school every Monday.  
Once they have read, an adult 

should sign and date their 
Reading Record.

Homework is set every Friday 
and should be returned by 

Wednesday. Please encourage 
your child to complete their 

homework to a high standard.

R.E.

In R.E., we will 
be learning 
about why 

Christmas is 
important to 
Christians.

Science

This half-term, we will be 
continuing our learning 

about materials and their 
properties. This will 
include an exciting 

waterproof investigation.

History

Year 2 will be 
learning about 

famous people in 
History. We will be 
focusing on the 

important work of 
Princess Diana 

and Nelson 
Mandela and 

discussing their 
impact on the 
world today.


